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Ralph Bischof (256) 797-1506  Michael Liston (256) 859-6430     
president@rocketcitymustang.com  vice-president@rocketcitymustang.com  

 
Treasurer:     Secretary: 

Chad Whisnant    Bill McEwen 
treasurer@rocketcitymustang.com  secretary@rocketcitymustang.com 

 
Webmaster: 

Keith Kucera 
webmaster@rocketcitymustang.com 

 

Board of Directors 

Mike Gosch     Mark Dorner   Mike Foley 
Ken Gullatt     Billy Hammonds                   Eric Kaempfer  

   

 

 

 

 

 

RCMC Web Site 
Our web site is:  RocketCityMustang.com.  If you would like to put information on our web site please contact our 
webmaster Keith Kucera at webmaster@rocketcitymustang.com.  Pictures of club member cars in whatever 
condition are always welcome. 
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Officer’s Note 
 
We are coming close to the end of another year. The holidays are in full swing with lights, luncheons, and family 
get-togethers across the Valley. This year has seen a lot of changes for some of us. My wish is that you find the 
spirit of the season touching you and your family and that we all have a wonderful new year! 

 

 
 
 

Club Notes 
 
21 November 2006 Attendees 

Chad Whisnant Gary Dempsey Michael Gosch John Wade 

Carolyn Wade Jack Torbert Bill Tucker Josh Pippin 

Mike Liston Stuart Howe Keith Kucera Bill McEwen 

David Kelley Alicia Kelley Billy Hammond Patrick Turner 

Vic van Leeuwen Gary C. Workman Brian Bledsoe Ralph Bischof 

 
Call to Order at 7:02 PM 

• New member/guest present – Jim Barrett 

• BOD report – No report 

• Treasurer report – Read and recorded 

• Club Roster, 77 paid members 
 
Old Business 

• Veteran’s Day parade 

• Valley Vettes and Mustangs Autumn Fun Rally 

• Joe Ackerman is the State of Alabama representative for the Saleen Club of America 
 
Additional Old Business 

• Car stickers, First year 

• Name tags, Tee-shirts 

• Mike Liston talked about Christmas parade 
 
New Business 

• Christmas dinner – Lone Star with a Dirty Santa gift of $20 with a 3-swap limit 

• Mike Liston was accepted into the I.S.C.A. 

• Ordered car stickers. Checking on antennae flags 

• Possible move of meetings to West End Grill 

• Possible charity show in January 

• Labor Day show – Mustang of America in Augusta 
 
 
Trivia by Group won by Mark Dorner with 6 of 11 correct! 
 
Did You Drive Your Mustang? 
Ed Morfenski did and the next pot is $10. 
  
 

Adjourn 8PM. 



 

Birthdays 
 
Happy Birthday to members and their families: 
 
December 

Heather Ackerman Lindsey Barrett Nan Fraley Carolyn Frye 

Bud Glasgow Stuart Howe Marie McCusker Holly Peck 

Nona Sellers Blake Terry Jack Torbert Bill Tucker 

Ann van Leeuwen    

 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events (Send notices to president@rocketcitymustang.com) 
 
 

December 19 – RCMC Christmas Dinner 

As with each year, December’s meeting is a dinner that is held for the club from the general fund. Our dinner this 
year is set for Lone Star Steakhouse. There will be a Dirty Santa game with a $20 and 3-share limit on the presents. 
There have been many that mentioned that they would come by to share some food and laughs. Please plan on being 
there. 
 

January 6 – Dairy Queen Cruise-In 

First Wednesday of every month at the Dairy Queen on Highway 72 in Madison. All makes and models are 
welcome. Gathering usually starts at around 6PM. 
 

January 20 – First Annual January Thaw All Makes All Models Car Show, Sears parking lot, Madison 

Square Mall 
This is a benefit show for Skip and Deb Hamer, lifelong local car enthusiasts.  Deb was recently diagnosed with 
cancer, and we want to help them battle this with all the resources they need.  This is a great opportunity to come 
together as a community, meet new friends, and help Skip and Deb beat this thing. See flyer at Page 7 of this 
newsletter. Please spread the word. Also, if anyone would like to help with fundraising activities, please contact 
Mark Dorner at ‘dorner_mail@yahoo.com’.



Classifieds 
 

Any RCMC member who wishes to place a free ad in the classified section, please send 
information to president@rocketcitymustang.com. 
 
 
 
Ed Morfenski - 

 
 
1967 Mustang Coupe, $11,000.  Ed Morfenski.  289 V-8, Automatic, power steering, factory A/C, deluxe interior, 
new paint, new vinyl top, new tires, excellent conditions, complete maintenance records.  Contact Ed phone 256-
883-8245, email morfenskie@bellsouth.net. 
 
 
 
 
Holly Peck - 
007 Shelby GT 500 Chrome Rims & Tires, 5 months old..18X9.5 5  lugs. Excellent shape no scratches or curb rash 
or chips. Fits a mustang from  94-06. - $1000  
20" chrome Axis GTR wheels with BF Goodrich KDW T/A tires..less than 5,000 miles on them. I paid a little over 
$3,500 for the setup. Asking $2,000 
Demolet cold air kit for a 05 GT Mustang. Demolet carbon fiber tube w/K&N filter asking $150 
Stock GT rear spoiler screaming yellow Make me an offer! 
MGW chrome turn signal cover- make an offer in good shape for show fits  94-04  
MGW chrome ebrake handle- make an offer in good shape for show fits  94-04  
UPR cup holder bezel- make an offer its in fair shape.  fits  94-04  
Autometer Phantom Air/Fuel ratio guage brand new NEVER installed- $30  
Also looking for any used 03/04 cobra parts. 
Steeda billet tweeter covers. Paid $150 for these then spent $50 to have them polished out to show finish. Asking 
$50  in mint condition. Fits  mustangs with the mach sound system.  
I can be reached at 256-762-0639 or Emailed at GrabberBlue02@aol.com 
 
 
65 Mustang Convertible K Code, Gene 765-934-8245. Very good condition, no rust or body filler, only reproduction 
parts on the car are the hood and the floor pans, we warped the hood sand blasting it but the repo fits and looks 
good. The engine and tranny are from a 65 Hi-Po but not the one that came in the car, the engine was not in the car 
when I bought it back in the mid 80’s, (I think it probably died on a drag strip some where) so I found a rusted out 
'K' code coupe and bought it for the Hi -Po engine and parts the coupe was built on March 25 and the convertible 
was built on April 10 so the build dates match ok. The car has less than 5000 miles on the engine and other resto 
parts. 
 
 
1966 Mustang Coupe. Daniel James restored original 6 cyl. auto. 45k miles, copper with tan interior. Show winner 
$8000.00 obo appraised $12000.00 
day time 256-332-3757 - night 256-332-0193 - ask for Daniel 



Chad Whisnant - 

 
Set of 289 heads (large valves) ready to bolt on.  $500 1965-1966 Coupe back glass.  $250 

 

 
65 – 66 Mustang front bench seat.  $200       Ford 8” rear end (5 lug).  $100 

 
1965 Mustang hood (small dent in center).  $150 
Stock 289 heads.  $100 
Front and rear (coupe) window chrome.  $75 
C4 Transmission (may need rebuild).  $75 
Stock 289 cast manifolds.  $50 
1965 front bumper.  $50 
289 Crankshaft (ground 0.010” undersized).  $50 
Contact Chad Whisnant (256) 566-6298 
cawhiz@charter.net for all these 1965-1966 parts. 
65 – 66 Fiberglass Shelby style front valance.  $100



Tidbits… 

 
I understand that the Christmas parade was another hit this year! I’d like to extend thanks to two members for really 
making things come together. Mike Liston, for coordinating this parade all that he did. Mike was responsible for it 
this year due to my traveling. He registered the club, wrote up a blurb, and I hear that he also looked at having some 
treats. And, Patrick Turner. He came over to my house while I was rattled trying to prepare for my trips and made 
sure that he had the flags, magnets, and key to the trailer. Patrick then used his own truck in the parade to pull it. 
Thank you both, and thanks to everyone for making this another great parade for us! See the website for pictures. 
 
Remember that with the first of the year, the membership fee is now due again. It is $12 for the year. Please 
remember to put this in. The membership form is available on the website. We always ask that you fill out a new 
one so that the Club Officers have the correct information on file for you. Either mail a check and your registration 
to the PO Box listed at the start of this newsletter, or come by the meeting and drop it off.  
 
In looking at our website, I noticed that it is sparse with pictures of members’ cars. Please take a moment to see if 
your car is there. If not, I’d like to ask that you email a JPG or 5 to Keith Kucera at 
‘webmaster@rocketcitymustang.com’. 
 
 
 
 

 



 



New Mustang 
New 302 Engine 

Rebuilt 9” Rear End 
1966 Left Fender 
Borla Exhaust 

18” Wheels and Tires 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year, everyone!



 2006 Sponsors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Gullatt’s Mustangs 
gullattsmustangs.com 

 
Rise Real Estate 
256-772-8000 

 
 

 


